
Welcome to the 2022/23 LMHA hockey season!

Thank you to all parents and guardians for choosing LMHA for your child’s hockey
development.

We are very fortunate to have a great group of athletes in the U15 division and we will
do our very best to ensure all have a fun, challenging and successful hockey season.

Based on the number of current registrations there will be:

1-AA

4 - NEAHL affiliated teams.  The exact tiering level of these teams will be determined
based on the preseason play against other NEAHL teams. Those teams will also be
determining their appropriate competition.

AA Tryouts dates will be held Sept 12th- Sept 17thwith details coming out on the Ramp
AA homepage after the long weekend.

Mainstream Tryouts will be held Sept 23rd-25thwith details to follow. League play is
scheduled to commence after teams are created and the NEAHL  has informed us we
can begin preseason play.   Please keep in mind these dates are subject to change.

Parents interested in Coaching and or Managing any of the Mainstream teams are
urged to complete a Coach and Manager Application on the LMHA website
-http://lloydminsterminorhockey.com/form/3771

Coaching requirements as follows and can be accessed
throughhttps://www.hockeyalberta.ca/coaches/clinic-information/

Thank you

Ryan Topley
U15 Director
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